SHARJAH INDIAN SCHOOL - Boys Branch, Juwaiza
Tel: 06 5665775 P.O. Box — 2324, Sharjah

e-mail: boys@sissharjah.com_Website: wwuw.sisjuwaiza.com

QOUR VISION
Educate Enlighten Empower

Circular No. SIS Juwaiza/105/2022-2023 15/11/2022

For Grade VI to VIil boys only

Dear Parent,
Greetings from Sharjah Indian School, Juwaiza
Please note that media club is conducting Digital Poster making competition

on Mondax,glSt November 2022.

The competition will be held during school hours in computer lab. The topic for
the competition will be ON THE SPOT.

Students interested are requested to give their names to their respective
computer teacher on Wednesday, 16" November 2022.

I request the parents to encourage their wards to make use of this opportunity.

With every good wish
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